
RESOLUTION APPROVING A RESPONSE LETTER TO THE COLORADO 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION RELATED TO THE US HIGHWAY 

85, INTERSTATE 76 TO 124TH AVENUE NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL 

POLICY ACT PROCESS  

NO. 2018-30 

WHEREAS, the Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) is responsible for 

regional planning, design and construction of state highways;  

 

WHEREAS, CDOT is currently undertaking a process to evaluate the environmental & 

social impacts of potential improvements to US 85 between Interstate 76 and 124th Avenue 

in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA); 

 

WHEREAS, portions of Commerce City lie immediately in and adjacent to the US 85 

corridor; and 

 

WHEREAS, the City wishes to provide input to CDOT through the NEPA process on the 

overall evaluation process as well as on the various interchange options under 

consideration. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF COMMERCE CITY, COLORADO, AS FOLLOWS: 

The Mayor is hereby authorized to sign the attached letter and submit it to CDOT for 

consideration. 

 

RESOLVED AND PASSED THIS 7th DAY OF MAY, 2018. 

 

CITY OF COMMERCE CITY 

_________________________________ 

Sean Ford, Mayor 

ATTEST: 

_________________________________ 

Laura J. Bauer, MMC, City Clerk 


